

March 21, 2022

Memo:

RE: Easement of some restrictions:

Dear Tenants, Families and Guests:

As of March 21, 2022, the Nova Scotia Government has made more changes to gathering restrictions and visitations. The following are new guidelines for both Williston House and Rideout House:

- All Visitors are to provide proof of double vaccination before entering the Facilities, are to sign in and sanitize and wear a mask.
- Recreation activities can now be up to 50 people.

Thank you for your understanding in this matter.

Regards,

Management